
                                      
                               

                                          GURDWARA SAHIB YISHUN  
                              601, Yishun Ring Road, Singapore 768684. Tel: 67534607            

 

26th August 2024 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

Dear Sadh Sangat Ji, 

1. Barsi Sant Baba Harnek Singh Ji 

Sri Akhand Paath Sahib was held on 26th Jul with Bhog on 28th July. As mentioned in last month’s letter, Baba 

Harnek Singh was the founding donor of our Gurdwara Building Fund Drive 30 years ago. We thank the Sangat for 

their contribution and active participation during the Akhand Paath. 

2. Participation in National Day Dinner held on 3rd August 2024. 

 

GSY Management Committee took part in the National Day Dinner Organised by Nee Soon South CC. 

Advisor M.P. Carrie Tan was the GOH. Two Gianjis from our Gurdwara Sahib were also invited and seated at 

a VIP table. It was heartening to see people of different races and religions coming together for this 

celebration. 

 

                    

   

  

 

 

3. Support to SSEF to hold extra classes at GSY temple for Sec 4 students    

Gurdwara permitted SSEF to use the library room for extra classes for 10 students during the weekend. This 
is to help students who are staying far away from the regular Punjabi School save on travelling time.  

4. Anniversary of Gurdwara Sahib Yishun  

Sukhmani Sahib Path, Kirtan and Katha were held from 8am to 12pm on 25th August to celebrate our 
Gurdwara Sahib’s 29th Anniversary. We thank the Sangat for preparing the langar, sweets and taking active 
part to make it successful. 

5.  Dry Provision Donations 

        The MC of Gurdwara Sahib Yishun thanks all the donors who have been actively contributing dry rations every  

        month. May Waheguru Ji bless them and fulfil their wishes.  

 

6. Programme for September 2024. 

        A copy of the programme for the month of September is attached. 

Yours In Sewa 

Sewadars 

Gurdwara Sahib Yishun 


